
Subject: Re: 98th Street Plans
From: Tony Harris
Date: 04/07/2016 09:16 AM
To: Laurie Hughes
CC: Lisa Trifiletti <LTRIFILETTI@lawa.org>

Hi Laurie,

Thanks for following up regarding 98th Street.   After checking with
LAWA, distribution of the layouts at this stage is not appropriate
because it is a draft work product under consideration for the upcoming
draft environmental document.  Per our discussion at the last meeting,
my understanding is that next step would be to hold another meeting with
you, LAWA and others as appropriate to continue a more in depth
discussion about the potential roadway improvements.  Also, the traffic
information is still under development as I mentioned at the last
meeting.   

We would be happy to coordinate with you to schedule the next meeting so
we can continue this discussion and hopefully find a mutually acceptable
solutions.
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 On Apr 5, 2016, at 12:00 PM, Laurie Hughes
<lhughes@gatewaytola.org> wrote:

 Hello Tony,
  
 I am scheduling a meeting with our stakeholders to discuss
LAWA’s plan to open 98th Street from the 405 Fwy. through to Sepulveda.
  
 It is my understanding that you are the decision maker with
respect to access to the plan that you showed at our meeting.  We would
like to show the plan at that meeting and am requesting that you send it
to me along with the key points explaining why it is necessary for 98th
Street to be open, estimated trips, restricted delivery hours, etc.
  
 Thank you for your assistance.
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